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2nd NATIONAL BIOTECHNOLOGY EDUCATION CONFERENCE FOR TEACHERS
(NBECT)

The National Institute of Molecular Biology and Biotechnology (NIMBB) will
hold the 20d National Biotechnology Education Conference for Teachers
(NBECT) with the theme, “Biotherapeutics: Drugs of the Future” on November 21,
2010 at the College of Science Auditorium, University of the Philippines, Diliman,
Quezon City.

The objectives of the conference are to:

a. provide the participants a venue to interact and learn from one
another; and

b. update them on new research findings, current trends, issues and
concerns in biotechnology.

The registration fees are as follows:

Pre-registration On-site registration
PhP500.00 PhP1,000.00
(Deadline: November 8, 2010)

The participants to this activity are teachers of Biology, Biotechnology and
related courses.

For more information, contact Dr. Cynthia T. Hedreyda, Director, NIMBB UP
Diliman and Conference Chair at telephone nos.: (02) 925-3250 and 981-8500
local 3954 or 3958; telefax no.: (02) 927-7516 or e-mail addresses:
chedreva@mbb.upd.edu.ph and nimbb@upd.edu.ph.
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